

Respect | Flourish | Achieve

Prince Henry's Grammar School Famley Lane, Otley, LS21 2BB 01943 463 524 info@princehenrys.co.uk www.princehenrys.co.uk

11th December 2023

Dear Parent/Carer and Student

Sixth Form Tours Afternoon – Wednesday 17th January

Thank you for your interest in studying at Prince Henry's Grammar School. We would like to invite you to visit the school for a daytime tour and opportunity to ask any questions you may have about studying in the Sixth Form. There will be an opportunity to book a tour of the school with a member of the Sixth Form team plus a Q&A session and short presentation you may wish to attend if you were not able to access the presentation on Open Evening about the application process and entry requirements.

The format of the afternoon will be as follows:

Time	Activity
2.00-2.30pm	Tour of school with Sixth Form team
2.30-3.00pm	Tour of school with Sixth Form team
3.00-3.30pm	Tour of school with Sixth Form team
3.30-4.00pm	Q&A session with Sixth Form team and Faculty Leaders
4.00-4.30pm	Presentation with Sixth Form team
4.30-5.00pm	Tour of school with Sixth Form team

We hope that this will give you the opportunity to find out more about the Sixth Form so that you can make an informed decision about your application.

To book a tour, please use complete this <u>booking form</u> to select your preferred time. Tours will take place in small groups.

We look forward to meeting you and to supporting you in your progression to Sixth Form. If you are unable to attend this event, there will be an opportunity to look round the school during your interview and your parents are welcome to attend your interview if you wish.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Claire Willis

Assistant Headteacher: Post-16